From: Charles Dukes <cdukes@fau.edu>
Date: March 7, 2012 12:24:30 AM EST
To: Elizabeth Villares <evillare@fau.edu>
Cc: Michael Brady <mbrady@fau.edu>
Subject: FW: ESE Honors in the Major
Dr. Villares,

Please see the e-mail below confirming the University Honors Council
approval of the Department of Exceptional Student's Education application
for an honors-in-the-major program.

--------
Dr. Charles Dukes
Associate Professor & Doctoral Coordinator
Editor: TASH Connections
Florida Atlantic University
Department of Exceptional Student Education
777 Glades Road Boca Raton, FL 33431
E-mail: cdukes@fau.edu

office-561 297 1081
fax-561 297 2507


On 3/5/12 5:41 PM, "Jeffrey Buller" <jeffbuller@mac.com> wrote:



Hi, Charles,

This is to confirm that the ESE Honors in the Major proposal was approved

by the University Honors Council and forwarded to the UUPC with its

endorsement.

--Jeff

